
Accessibility Statement 2017/2018 – Silly Moos Campsite  

Unfortunately we are unable to accommodation full time wheelchairs users as our shower 

blocks and toilet blocks have several steps in order to access them.  

WE have two bathroom unites which have a very small step which are suitable for someone 

on crutches or with limited movement. 

Please contact us to discuss any requests or requirements which may help to make your 

stay more comfortable if you have limited mobility, visual impairment or hearing impairment.  

Assistance dogs are very welcome free of charge. Please be aware that there could be other 

camper’s dogs on site.  

Accessible equipment can be obtained from local charities so please contact us and we will 

endeavour to satisfy your requirements.  


